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In 2022, data privacy and cybersecurity will continue to be a major regulatory area of focus at every level, for 
every industry. Is your company ready? 

On February 25, 2022, McGlinchey will present a CLE on top privacy concerns for in-house counsel with the 
Northeast Ohio Chapter of the Association of Corporate Counsel (ACC). McGlinchey attorneys Paul Lysobey and 
Jeremy Rzepka, along with former McGlinchey attorney and Senior Privacy & Marketing Counsel with 
Progressive Insurance, Susie Chylik, will provide an overview of state-level legislation that’s been enacted in 
California, Illinois, Virginia, and Colorado, and look further down the fairway for what may be coming in other 
states. 

In golf, each lie requires a different club and stroke. Data privacy is no different: based on your target audience 
and business model, you need to customize your approach and technique to minimize risk. With new laws taking 
effect in 2023, the time to “chip” away at creating a solution starts now. Do you have the right clubs in your bag?

Learn more and register.
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